
 

 

KEENE TOWNSHIP 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Monday December 11, 2023 
 

7:00 pm 
 

Keene Township Hall 

8505 Potters Rd 

Saranac MI 48881 
 

The following request will be considered  

and public comment accepted: 

 

Applicant Corey and Katie Wojcik have applied for a 

front yard setback variance to install a home and deck on 

a small parcel located at 8024 Scott Rd, Belding which is 

on the NW corner of Scott and Lee Rd.  The complete 

application will be available for viewing posted in the 

notice box at the Township Hall or on the website at 

www.keenetownship.org. 

 

Written comments will also be considered if received by 

the Zoning Administrator prior to the meeting time.  

Comments can be emailed to zoningadmin@msn.com or 

mailed to PO BOX 294, Lowell MI 49331. 

mailto:zoningadmin@msn.com

